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COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

Directive 56 - Added Measures 
for Gyms 

 
For immediate release 
  
(Kahnawake – 7, Tsothohrhkó:wa/January 2021) Due to 
the COVID-19 global Pandemic, the current state of 
emergency and the increased risk of transmitting the virus, 
the Kahnawà:ke COVID-19 Task Force is directing that all 
gyms and fitness centers will be required to reduce their 
services to one-on-one classes or one (1) household at a 
time only beginning Saturday, January 9th until January 31st, 
2021.  
 
The situation will be re-evaluated on January 15th, 2021, to 
determine whether these measures can be adjusted. 
 
This measure is put in place to help minimize the spread of 
the virus within our community and to help protect our most 
vulnerable. Working as a community, we can limit and 
manage its spread. 
 
All Task Force Directives currently in effect can be viewed at 
http://covid-19.kmhc.ca/2020/04/22/directives. 
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